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Dear Sir/Madame

I would like to object to the proposal at Stonehenge because of the archaeological damage
and because so many people will be denied of the wonderful view of the stones from the
A303, as they will be in a tunnel. So many families, so many children will not have that
moment of 'seeing the Stones'. 

The traffic jam is annoying but if the M3/A303 was properly managed with speed control
and expectations set regarding journey lengths then this would help the situation. I can't
see that alternatives to a tunnel have really been looked at - what not?

Why aren't the trains being improved from London to Cornwall instead? Much more
environmentally modern at a time when everyone is talking about 'net zero' and so on.

Best wishes
Jenny Raggett




